
To whom it may concern,

We were broadcasting KNNN-LP on analog channel 6 until the July 13th deadline.  We ceased 
transmission at that time as we continue our plans to resume broadcasting on DTV 6 upon completion 
of our post-transition facilities. 

Our intention is to resume broadcasting as digital channel 6 with an ATSC 3.0 transmitter with FM6 
capability if allowed, however, due to costs may instead use an ATSC 1.0 transmitter.

We request to continue to remain silent until construction is complete.

We are currently working with engineers to acquire the appropriate hardware to resume broadcasting. 

Thank you for your consideration.  I am happy to provide any further documents or details upon 
request.


